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12th January 2024 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 

Year 6 Sats Club Wednesday and Friday morning – starting 24th January 2024 

We are so pleased with the positive attitude which the Year 6 children are showing on their 

return to school this week. The Year 6s SATs tests are now fast approaching; as ever, we 

aim to keep these assessments in perspective and keep the children’s well-being and 

progress our priority.  

In order to offer the children every opportunity to consolidate and deepen their 

understanding of both the literacy and maths curriculum, we would like to offer an optional 

early morning SATs Club on Wednesday and Friday mornings from 8:15am. These will 

start on Wednesday 24th January and continue until the week before SATs week (SATs 

week this year begins on 13th May).  

During the SATs Club, children will be using workbooks to practise their skills and continue 

to become more familiar with the format of SATs questions. We will also be playing 

learning games and using online activities. During these sessions, the children will be 

expected to show a good degree of independence and maturity in order to allow their 

classmates the space to focus. The children will also receive a breakfast snack, such as a 

croissant or brioche. 

For this and each child’s set of three workbooks (reading comprehension, maths, and 

spelling, punctuation and grammar) the cost is £6.50 per child. As this is an optional club, 

if you are able to contribute towards this cost (via School Money), it would be very much 

appreciated.  

If you would like your child to attend SATs Club, please could you reply to the school office 

(office@radleyprimary.uk)  by Wednesday 17th January, so that we can order the correct 

number of workbooks. In your reply, please let us know on which days (Wednesdays and/ 

or Fridays) your child is planning to attend SATs Club. The club is optional but your child is 

very welcome to as many sessions as they wish – the greater the practice, the greater the 

confidence. 

A SATs Information presentation for Year 6 Parents is also attached to this email, if you 

would like more information. 

As ever, we would like to thank you for your continued positive support and 

encouragement at home. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  

Best wishes, 

Anne Quigley and Mark Wolstenholme 
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